
S920 Driver Education (residents of Oak Park and River Forest have priority) 

Driver Education Summer School will start on June 7 and end on July 7. Students will be required to 
pick one of the following class times. Section A will run from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and Section B will 
run from 11:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. Classes will be held Monday through Friday. DE class will not be in 
attendance June19 ,July 3 and July 4.  Attendance is extremely important and students are expected to 
be in class every day.  In order to participate student must be 15 years of age by June 7.

There is no pre-registration or online registration. Everything needed for Driver Education registration 
and for acquiring instruction permits is done only on the dates listed below and not before. Please do 
not send/mail anything at this time.  

To take Driver Education during Summer School, you must attend BOTH of the two special sessions
 described below. 

● Session 1: Tuesday, April 11,2023 – 7:00 p.m. Initial registration for Summer School Driver Education 
will be held in the North Cafeteria. At this meeting, students will complete the appropriate forms and 
will review for the Rules of the Road test in order to obtain a Learner’s Permit. Applicants must bring a 
black pen.

● Session 2: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 – 7:00 p.m. At the final registration in the North Cafeteria, 
students will procure a Learner’s Permit, complete forms, and pay fee. Students will then sign up for a 
specific Driver Education class.

 If you have questions, contact Daniel Kleinfeldt at 708-434- 3253. 

Total Fee: $250  

The fees are to be paid on the second night of registration by non-OPRFHS students, anyone retaking 
the course, or OPRFHS students who have not yet paid sophomore fees. Credit/debit cards, checks and 
money orders only. 


